
Dear valued customers,

In accordance with Regulation (EU) No. 833/2014 and within the context of Annex XVII of the same 
Regulation, we declare to the best of our knowledge that none of the products we sell were produced 
using Russian-origin iron or steel or processed in a third country as listed in Annex XVII and that no 
Russian iron and steel products were used in the production of the specified goods/parts in accordance 
with Regulation (EU) No. 833/2014. 

In our capacity as a distributor, distinct from that of a manufacturer, it is essential to clarify that while 
we do not exercise direct control over the supply chain pertaining to the products we offer, we assert 
the absence of any defects within our purview. 




